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Regular Meeting—Nov 5 & 12 at 8PM 

Surge Meeting —  Nov 12 at 7:30 PM 

Hour of Adoration— Nov 8 & 22 at 8PM 

 Saturday Knights Club—Nov 2 at 7PM 

RECORDER 

William Killion, PGK 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Stephen Heaslip 

TREASURER 

Steve Riley, PGK 

ADVOCATE 

Andrew Lawlor, P.G.K. 

WARDEN 

Paul Lahiff  

INSIDE GUARD 

Open position 

OUTSIDE GUARD 

Richard Bingell 

 

  

Dedham Day—Soccer Challenge: Thanks to 
our members who helped out at the Soccer 
Challenge on Sept 29.  We had a very good 
showing of members who helped out, and a 
steady stream of children throughout the 
event.  Thanks to Michael De Winter for chair-
ing this event. 

Tootsie Roll Drive: Thanks to all of the broth-
ers who helped out.  We will have a final tally 
next month. 

Seminarians: Three of the seminarians we 
provide stipends to are attending St. John’s 
Seminary (Thiago Mesquita DeSousa, Brian 
Daley, Jonathan Saniuk).  They are pictured 
here along with Fr. Wayne, the Grand Knight, 
and several of our members at the most recent Catholic Men’s Night at St. Mary’s.  
This is one of the charities that 
you provide for when you pur-
chase a ticket to the KC Club 
or our 50/50 raffle.  Thank you 
for supporting our charities. 

Food Pantry: Thanks to Bob 
Desmond, PGK, the Grand 
Knight, Andy Lawlor, PGK, 
Gerry Canavan for stepping up 
and helping out with the Food 
Pantry.  It takes less than an 
hour a week.  Join them!! 

GRAND KNIGHT 

Ed Evans 

   CHAPLAIN  

Fr. Wayne Belschner 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 

Steve Minchello 

CHANCELLOR 

Robert Curran, P.G.K. 

  

TRUSTEE - 3 YRS. 

Frank Fico, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 2 YRS. 

Joe Griffin, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 1 YR. 

Tom Chiokas, P.G.K. 

INSURANCE AGENT 

Jerry Alberico, PGK 

781-636-8843 

On the web at www.dedhamkofc234.org  



      Newsletter November, 2024 

Motions: The one motion brought forward in September was approved. 

Coats for Kids: Our council pur-
chased three boxes of coats from Su-
preme.  We distributed them to the 
Avery School, where some of the 
poorest children in town attend.  Pic-
tured are Frank Galvin, PGK and the 
School Nurse Sheila Bennett with one 
of the coats.  This is another example 
of how our charity fund provides for 
our community.  Thank you for your 
support. 

Memorial Mass: The date will be November 20 at 7PM at the SMA house.  
Families are welcome.  Come join us!!  It’s a beautiful venue for Mass. 

Children’s Christmas Party: At St. Mary’s on Dec. 1 for the children of the 
parish and at our Council on Dec 15 for our own families. 

KC Club: .  We had 2 regular drawings in October for $30 (winners Dick Bin-
gell and Tom Polito) and 2 $500 grand prize drawings (winners Brian 
Keaney and Rob Curran).  Thanks to all who purchased tickets. 

Saturday Knights Club: We had our meeting on October 5  We had a 
“scavenger hunt” and everyone had a great time  Our next meeting is on No-
vember 2, when we will have an Octoberfest celebration.  We will have this 
in St. Mary’s rectory and we will combine with the Connected in Christ group.  
Should be a great time.  It will start at 5:30 but come whenever you like. 

Eucharistic Adoration: November 8 and 22 at 8PM St Joseph’s Chapel 

Investment Club: The investment club will continue to meet on the fourth 
Tuesday of each month at 7:30PM in the clubroom. 

Coffee Hour at St. Mary’s: Our next hour is on November 3 after the 9AM 
Mass.  Come join us and be with your brothers. 

Attendance Prize: Paul Curran ($106) and Dennis Guilfoyle ($113) not pre-
sent 

MOTIONS 

1) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $150 for the expenses for half of the memo-
rial mass other half to be paid by the 4th degree All unused funds to be returned from the Council.  
Submitted Steve Riley, PGK  and seconded by Frank Galvin, PGK     


